TRUMP

THE TRUMP ORGANIZATION

May 6, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

It has been my pleasure to have worked with Ettore Nigro on several projects in our hotel over
the past years. His awareness of the projects and expertise in performing the same are very
impressive and deserve a congratulation for a job well done.

We hope to work with Mr. Nigro again in the future as we feel comfortable handing over a
job of any magnitude to him.

I offer this recommendation for Ettore Nigro without reservation. If you need further
information, please feel free to contact me at 212-71 5-7256.

Sincergly,

Ivanka Trump
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